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Subject: HOTLINE: IOWA 12/28/92 
rrr rrr nnn Message ContentS --------- 9-9 

Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 12/28/92 

The best birds this week are a SNOWY OWL, which seems to 
have established a territory in northeast Iowa, TOWNSEND’S 
SOLITAIRE, PINE WARBLERS, OLDSQUAW, PRARIE FALCONS, and RED 

CROSSBILLS. 

In the northeast, a young SNOWY OWL with considerable black 
barring has been seen almost every day this past week, 
including the 27th, on the Bremer-Blackhawk County line 
road, from one and a half to two and a half miles east of 
hiway #63. Also in Blackhawk County, a NORTHERN SHRIKE was 
2.7 miles south of the intersection of county roads V-49 and 
C-33 on the 26th. At Cedar Rapids, a first year GLAUCOUS 
GULL was with HERRING GULLS at Cedar Lake on the 26th. Also 
present were common summer waterfowl that are unusual in 
winter; DOUBLE-CRESTED CORMORANT, PIED-BILLED GREBE, 

AMERICAN COOT, WOOD DUCK, and GREEN-WINGED TEAL. Cedar Lake 

almost always has some open water in winter due to the warm 
discharge from the IE generating plant there, and it is 
accessible from exit #21 of I-380 just north of the downtown 
area. 

In the north-central, the TOWNSEND’S SOLITAIRE was still 
present in Cerro Gordo County, at least through the 26th. To 
look for this bird, go south of Rock Falls on county road 
S-62 for one mile, and then east on 295th Street for a mile 
and a half. Park just west of a cement bridge, walk south 
200 yards and look in cedar trees. There were also four 
YELLOW-RUMPED WARBLERS in that area on the 26th. For 
updates, call Curt Nelson at (515)696-5600. 

In the south-central, an OLDSQUAW was about a half mile 
downstream from the Red Rock Reservoir dam in the area of 
the old bridge on the 27th. On the 24th, there was a first 
year GLAUCOUS GULL and a female GREATER SCAUP below the dam 
there. 

In the southeast at Iowa City, the two PINE WARBLERS, an 
adult and an immature, were still associating with 
GOLDEN-CROWNED KINGLETS in and under pine trees around the 
edge of the Hancher Auditorium parking lot on the 27th. And 
NORTHERN-SAW-WHET OWLS; in Johnson County’ two wereat a 
familiar location from years past on the north side of 
county road F-20 about 0.8 mile west of the Hawkeye Wildlife 
Area headquarters. In Iowa County at the Amana Woods, no 
less than five SAW-WHETS were discovered in the old ice pond 
area on the north side of hiway #6 about a mile west of 
Homestead on the 26th. For more information, call Dan Ray at 
(319)622-3721 

In the northwest, the Sioux City Christmas count on the 26th 
posted 49 species. Highlights of birds seen there during 
count week were a BLACK-BILLED MAGPIE just across the 
Missouri River in Nebraska, a PRARIE FALCON which has been 
harassing pigeons around the KD Stockyard Station in the 



stockyard istrict, four RED CROSSBILLS at Logan Park 
Cemetery, a “BROWN THRASHER. For more information, call 
Bob Livesaors at (712)239-3954. In Palo Alto County, a 
PRARIE FALCON was seen near the southwest corner of Silver 
Lake on the 22nd, and a,large number of blackbirds was in 
the Ruthven area, “and ey included BROWN-HEADED COWBIRDS, 
COMMON GRACKLES, “RED- WINGED and RUSTY BLACKBIRDS. 

Jim Fuller (319)338-3561 




